
Newslett er  Date:   22nd December  2017  

   Bedale Church of England Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As we come to the end of this long term I would like to take this  
opportunity to thank you for your endless support.  It was  
wonderful to see the hall packed full for the Early Years and Year 1 
and Year 2 concerts.  I do hope those of you who attended  
thoroughly enjoyed them. I know I certainly did and from the looks 
of the children’s faces  as they were performing, they certainly did 
too. 
 

We have been fortunate to raise a huge amount of money from the 
Christmas Fair and hampers and have now booked our whole school 
pantomime, Peter Pan, for Friday 19th January.  A treat the children 
thoroughly deserve.   
 

Attendance has been excellent this term and again I would like to 
thank you for your support with this.  Good attendance has a huge 
impact on children’s success in school. 
 

As always we will have a new selection of clubs available for the 
Spring Term.  A separate letter will be sent out at the start of the  
first week with clubs starting week commencing 15th January.  The 
exception to this will be the dance and cricket clubs which are ran  
by external providers rather than our own staff.   
 

Children invited for after school booster lessons will have received a 
personal letter already.  
 

Finally, on Tuesday 16th January from 3.30—4.30 pm there will be 
an opportunity for you to drop in to see your child’s class teacher for 
some feedback on their assessments.  This will be a brief  
unscheduled meeting unlike the parental consultation meetings 
which will be held on 5th and 6th March where you will have an  
appointment in the usual format and an opportunity to look at your 
child’s work.   
 

May I wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 

Mrs Turnbull, Head Teacher 

Dates for your  
Diary 

Mon 8th Jan 
School Closed—Staff 

Training Day 

Tues 9th Jan 
School re-opens for 
the Spring Term—

8.55 am 

Mon 15th Jan 
Deadline for Rising 5s 

application to  
Primary school 2018 

Singing Club to Young 
Voices  

Concert,  Sheffield 
Area  

Tues 16th Jan 
Parental Drop in 

Evening—3.30—
4.30 pm 

Wed 17th Jan 
Year 5/6 Maths  

Afternoon 

Thurs 18th Jan 
EYFS Maths  
Afternoon 

Fri 19th Jan 
Whole School  

Pantomime—Peter 
Pan 

Tues 23rd Jan 
Year 1 Maths  
Afternoon 


